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Subject: [Fwd: Link Up With FONVCA]
From: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>
Date: Thu, 20 Jul 2006 22:55:34 -0700
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: Link Up With FONVCA
From: Wendy Qureshi <qureshi28@shaw.ca>
Date: Thu, 20 Jul 2006 20:22:12 -0700
To: fonvca@fonvca.org
CC: 'John Sharpe' <johnsharpe@shaw.ca>, maggi295@shaw.ca, pkouri@telus.net, 'Adam & Heather Peters' 
<petersfam@shaw.ca>

Dear Brian,
 
As you are aware, we have formed a new community association in Lynn Valley. For the time being, it goes under the
name Residents’ Association of Lynn Valley. The reason for this action is the mounting concern expressed by a
growing number of the residents about the future of their community. This includes immediate plans for the
redevelopment of Whiteley Court plus the as-yet unofficial plans by Bosa to transform the current mall into a regional
car mall and increase the parking spaces from the present 700 to 2,100.
 
We believe that the densification which has occurred in the centre of Lynn Valley was not carried out in the spirit of the
plan and instead of enhancing the livability has resulted in more traffic and more pollution.
 
We would like to be part of FONVCA and we would appreciate hearing from you whenever you have a meeting. We
would like to send a representative for our mutual benefit.
 
We will register as a community association in due course.
 
I am looking forward to your response.
 
Thank you very much.
 
Wendy Qureshi
Spokesperson
Residents’ Association of Lynn Valley
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